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Number: 2024-21 Date: 18 December 2023 

Relevant: Jervis Bay Territory residents and stakeholders 

Topic: Jervis Bay Territory office - Christmas / New Year Closure 

Jervis Bay Territory Operations—2024 Christmas / New Year Closure 

The Jervis Bay Territory Operations office will be closed from 2pm on Tuesday, 24 December 2024 through to 
Wednesday, 1 January 2025. 

All registrations and licence transactions during this period will need to be completed via Access Canberra either 
over the phone by calling 13 22 81 or online at https://www.accesscanberra.act.gov.au 

The office will reopen on Thursday, 2 January 2025 under normal operating hours of Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 
and Friday from 9:00am to 12:00pm and 1:00pm to 4:00pm. 

On behalf of all staff at JBT Operations office, we wish you and your families a happy and safe holiday season.  

Essential contact information is attached, for use as needed. Community members are encouraged to keep the list 
on hand for easy reference. In the case of an emergency, call 000. 
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